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Inaccuracies in CIS Report on Immigrant Workers in
Georgia

A report released on June 20, 2007, by the Center for Immigration Studies (CIS) argues that the
increase in the number of less-educated immigrant workers in Georgia between 2000 and 2006
causedemployment levels among less-educated natives to decline. However, there is no evidence of
a direct, negative relationship between employment levels for immigrants and natives in Georgia.

Published On: Fri, Jun 22, 2007 | Download File [1]

Just the Facts

Demographics
Economics of Immigration
The Restrictionists

Source URL:
http://www.immigrationpolicy.org/just-facts/inaccuracies-cis-report-immigrant-workers-georgia

Links:
[1] http://www.immigrationpolicy.org/sites/default/files/docs/Georgia.pdf

© Copyright 2010 « American Immigration Council * All Rights Reserved | Contact Us
Page 1 of 1


http://www.immigrationpolicy.org/sites/default/files/docs/Georgia.pdf
http://www.immigrationpolicy.org/category/ipc-publication-type/just-facts
http://www.immigrationpolicy.org/category/ipc-issues/demographics
http://www.immigrationpolicy.org/category/ipc-issues/economics-immigration
http://www.immigrationpolicy.org/category/ipc-issues/-restrictionists
http://www.immigrationpolicy.org/just-facts/inaccuracies-cis-report-immigrant-workers-georgia
http://www.immigrationpolicy.org/contact

